KING WILLIAM COUNTY PUBLIC NOTICE
REASSESSMENT HEARINGS

Reassessment notices for the 2011 King William general reassessment were mailed to
property owners on December 10". Reassessment hearings began December 13" and
will continue through December 24™. They are being held in the Administration Building
in the Board Room, located in the courthouse complex at 180 Horse Landing Road. To
make an appointment to discuss your values, please call 804-769-4225 by December 21.
Office hours are 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, Monday thru Friday and open until 7:00 pm on
Wednesdays.

If your property is in the land use assessment program, please note all values and
amounts shown on this notice are based on fair market value, not land use value. Also,
your notice may not reflect building permits issued after October 1, 2010 or any land
divisions or property transfers recorded after October 1, 2010.

Applications to appear before the Board of Equalization may be filed starting February 1%
2011. Please watch the paper for future ads concerning the Board of Equalization.



